COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

13th July, 1939.

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 12th instant in connexionwlth the survey for the
assignment of timber deck cargo freeboards in the case
of the s.s."LORD BYRON", the contents of which have been
noted, «nd with regard thereto I have to inform you that
the Society's Surveyors at Barry have today been asked to
give the matter their attention,

I am,Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Clerk to the

Classification Committee.

The Ships Finance and Management Co., Ld.s
Bevis Marks House,
E.C.3.
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